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Dear Parent/Carer  
  
Welcome to Year 7  
  
We hope your son/daughter has settled into life at Kingshill in a positive manner. We are very aware that the 
start of secondary school can feel like a very big step up from primary school. With the support of their Year 10 
Student Buddies, the whole cohort have approached their first few days in a very impressive manner, displaying 
resilience and taking pride in all that they are doing.  
  
To support your understanding of our priorities in helping your child to achieve their very best in both an 
academic and personal sense, we are inviting you to attend a ‘Welcome to Year 7’ evening. This will incorporate 
part 2 of our parent presentation following on from the Induction Evening last June and an opportunity to meet 
your son/daughter’s tutor. The evening is expected to last about an hour and will take place on Tuesday 24th 
September 2024 starting at 6pm.  
  
During the evening, you will learn about our UP strategies in helping to maximise students’ learning and 
progress. In addition, we will be focusing on how best to use our communication system Edulink, along with 
practical suggestions for helping your son/daughter manage their homework.  
  
Upon arrival attendees will be directed to either the presentation in the Dining Room or the meet the tutor area 
as follows:  
  

• Student surname starting with A – L please go to the Dining Room  
 

• Student surname starting with M – Z please go to the appropriate room to meet their tutor  
  
7A  Mrs Vine  Art Room 1  
7B  Mr Addis  M3  
7C  Mrs Firth  M1  
7D  Miss Thomas M4  
7E  Mrs Sharrock M2  
7F  Mr David  DT4     

  
We would very much encourage you to attend this event so that the key messages can be shared with you.   
We look forward to seeing you there!  
  
Kind regards,  
 
 
Mrs D Christopher  
Deputy Head and DSL  

 


